
Seeking DBE Firms to Bid On Federally-Funded Contracts 
 

Missoula Urban Transportation District (Mountain Line) is seeking Disadvantaged 
Business Enterprises (DBEs) to bid on federally-funded products and services.  Firms 
owned and controlled 51% or more by women, minorities or other socially and 
economically disadvantaged individuals or groups are eligible to apply for DBE 
certification. 
 
Interested vendors should contact Dorothy Magnusen, Finance & Administrative  
Manager, Missoula Urban Transportation District, 1221 Shakespeare, Missoula, MT 
59802, (406) 543-8386, Fax (406) 543-8387, dmagnusen@mountainline.com. 
 
Types of work available for the upcoming year include: 
 

 Parts and maintenance for buses 

 Radio sales and repair 

 Janitorial services 

 Diesel fuel 

 Unleaded fuel 

 Insurance – auto, liability, property 

 Drug and Alcohol testing services  

 Advertising & marketing services 

 Graphic design services 

 Printing services 

 Cleaning supplies 

 Lubricants 

 Uniform services 

 Rug services 

 Office supplies 

 Computer maintenance 

 Building maintenance 

 Grounds maintenance 

 Tires 

 Security services 

 Sign production and maintenance 

 Concrete work at bus stops 
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